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NEW INTERCOM DOOR ENTRY SYSTEM FOR BLOCK TWO. 

The repair and upgrade of the exisƟng Door Entry System in Block Two has proven to be prohibiƟvely ex-
pensive and has therefore been rejected.  

A new system will be installed that connects to a resident's mobile phone when a visitor presses the Inter-
com buƩon at the entrance. Each apartment can register up to two mobile numbers. If the Intercom 
buƩon is pressed and there is no response within 15 seconds, the system will call the second mobile     
number. 

The installaƟon for the new system is scheduled for the weekend of September 6th and 7th.  Following that, 
Sandown Court Management (‘SCM’) Staff will undergo training for the management of the system and the 
installaƟon of the mobile telephone numbers. 

It is vitally important that every resident informs SCM of their mobile telephone number/s. 

Residents of BLOCK TWO, please insert the details shown below into the link provided and send. 

· Tenants Name/s 
· Apartment Number 
· Mobile Number One 
· Mobile Number Two 

Please note: if you do not supply a mobile number then you cannot be contacted from the 
new intercom system to be installed in recepƟon.   

      Thank you for your paƟence. 

 

If you have any suggesƟons or queries the contact details are: 

TeL:   01772 885428 

Email:   info@sandown244.com 

Tȱɏ NʑwʂȵɏԽʑɠ Teʋə 
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